February newsletter 2021

Things continue to be very busy within the nursing home. We are currently building a visitors pod on the patio area outside. We hope this will be ready for later on in February. This pod isn't just for supporting visits during covid lockdown as hopefully it can also be used by the residents as a summer house in the future.



Our current situation, as most of you will know, remains that we continue to not have any indoor visits unless any residents are end of life.

Visits can take place through the patio or other ground floor window as long as the following protocols are adhered to as per Public Health guidelines—

- You need to call first prior to any visits.
- Visitors should be two constant visitors maximum. This means the same two people only as this limits the amount of people coming to the home
- Appropriate PPE must be used. (please ask for one of our masks if you do not have the appropriate one).
- Social distancing must be maintained at all times

Remember, you can Skype, face time or phone to speak to your loved one or send an email which will gladly read to them.

We will continue to keep you updated if there are any changes to our protocols.

Please ensure the above information is passed on to all interested family members or friends.

Congratulations were given to our employee of the month Aneesh who has been pivotal in his role as Covid 19 lead and keeping your loved ones safe and well.



We celebrated Gizzie's birthday by singing happy birthday in Turkish "iyi ki dogun "and wished Zoe well as she leaves us for her maternity leave.



The residents continue to enjoy activities within the home. Below are some photos.



Sorry the hairdresser hasn't been due to lockdown!

Feel free to call us at any time. Look forward to hearing from you.